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We asked members to share their stories about the impact of class sizes and what smaller class sizes would mean for them 
and their students.

The sheer number of responses received indicates just how significant of an issue class size is within our schools. The 
reduction of class sizes is a key focus of negotiations for the new General Agreement, as instructed by members through 
the Log of Claims development process.

Please see the below PDF button for a mere snapshot of what members said.
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